
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  
29th September 2023 

 

Dear parent 

 

Our school participates (along with 99% of other schools nationally) in the Child Health 

Programme which includes some health screening in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6.   

 

Using the link below you can find out more details; 

Reception: https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/child-health-programme-reception-

year/  

School health checks are carried out on an 'opt out' basis.  If you do not wish your 

child to have them, you need to 'opt out' by completing the form below. You can also 

let us know if your child has a medical condition which affects their height and weight. 

If you are happy for your child to have these health checks, there is no need to 

contact us unless you are proving medical information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Francis 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete this form and hand into the school secretary 

 

Health Screening Opt out  

Name of child: 

Child's date of birth: 

Parent / guardian name: 

Relationship to child:  

Please tick the statements that apply:  

 I do not wish my child to have their hearing checked (Year 1) 

https://healthycornwall.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e974b278b69956340dff4824a&id=1a42458e50&e=5578219357
https://healthycornwall.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e974b278b69956340dff4824a&id=1a42458e50&e=5578219357

